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Friday 24th September 2021. 

 

Photographer Jo Buckley will be in school next Monday 27th 

September. Jo will be taking the children's individual and sibling 

photographs including Little Lizards. If your child does not 

usually attend Little Lizards on a Monday they are welcome to 

come and have their photograph taken from 9am.  

 

Younger siblings and those at Mullion School may also have their 

photographs taken with their brothers/sisters. We ask that they 

arrive from 8am and wearing a face mask please - which will can 

obviously be removed for the photograph! :) 

 

Please inform Lyndsay Bray in advance via ClassDojo or by email if an older sibling will be 

coming in to have their photograph taken. lbray@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk  

  
 

Monday 4th October – Open Morning  

We would like to invite parents in to school during the morning on 

Monday 4th October. Parents are invited to take a walk around the 

school between 9.30am and 10.15am. From 10.15am there will be 

four 15 minute workshops run by each of our teachers explaining 

about “Doodle”, “Go read”, “Thrive” and “Google Classrooms”. Mrs 

Green will also be here during the morning. We hope to welcome 

you all along.  

 

 

Ordering Landewednack School Uniform 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

The lunch menu for next week,  

Monday 27th Sept – Friday 1st Oct is from the  

WEEK 2 MENU 

mailto:head@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk
mailto:lbray@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk
http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                                     

  

 
The Voice Kids will be 
returning to our screens on 
ITV in 2022 and we’re 
looking for super talented 
singers and duos aged 7-
14* who have what it takes 
to take over The Voice Kids 
stage. Parents are 
welcome to email me 
directly to chat further or 
they can submit an 
application form via this 
link; 
itv.com/beontv/thevoicekids 
Please note that we cannot 
consider any child for 
participation unless we 
receive an application form 
from a parent or duly 
authorised legal guardian – 
please do not include any 
details of any child in any 
response you send.  
Applications must be 
submitted by a parent/legal 
guardian and auditions are 
taking place in October and 
November 2021. 

 

Arrival at School 

A polite reminder that all children are expected to be in school by 8.55am each morning 

please. Little Lizards children may arrive from 8.55am.  

 

Year 5 & 6 Football Club  

All members of Mr Green’s Football Club MUST have 

their own shin pads and football boots/astro trainers 

when attending each week.  

Children will not be able to continue in Football Club 

without them.    

 

Facemasks   

Could we politely ask that all visitors to the school and Little Lizards continue to wear a 

facemask please. This is still asked of parents when dropping off and collecting their 

children from the nursery each day. This is a policy being 

adopted by all of the schools within our Multi Academy Trust 

and will be reviewed at the end of September. In the 

meantime we thank you for your continued support in helping 

us keep everyone at Landewednack School and Little Lizards 

safe. 

https://www.itv.com/beontv/thevoicekids


                                                                     

  

 

Friday is “Citizenship Assembly” Day 

Today Mrs Jones spoke to the children about facemasks in her assembly – about their 

importance, their valuable usage and how some people chose to dispose of them! Each week 

we aim to give our children the opportunity to tell us their opinions on the topics that have 

been discussed during the assembly.  

 

“People wear them and just leave them around and that gives pollution to the world. 

This is not good! I have been on the beach and picked them up and other rubbish. It 

is really important that we pick up our litter” 

 

Rudy, Year 2  

 

“I think this is right – facemasks are helping to destroy the world. I think that cotton 

and fabric facemasks are better for people to use and not anything with plastic. 

 

Jacob, Year 5  

 

Our children are very passionate about looking after our environment and we are proud to 

have achieved the Eco- Schools Bronze Award. We are now working towards the Silver 

Award and will be reassembling our Eco Council at school very soon. If there are any 

parents who would like to volunteer to help us with this please message via Class Dojo or 

email Lyndsay Bray for more information lbray@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk  

 

********************************************************************************* 

Diary Dates: 

Monday 4th October – Landewednack Open Morning – from 9.30am 

Friday 8th October – Toothbrush Club for Puffins Class - 9.30am, Letters have gone home.  

Tuesday 12th October – Cross Country (All Children), Helston Community College – 4pm 

Wednesday 20th October – Harvest Festival Service, The Lizard Methodist Chapel – 10am 

Mon 18th Tues 19th Thurs 21st & Fri 22nd October – Year 6 Bikeability, Letters to follow… 

Friday 22nd October – Break Up for Half Term  

Monday 1st November – INSET Day, School and Little Lizards CLOSED  

Tuesday 2nd November – Return to School and Little Lizards  

Tuesday 9th November – Cross Country – Porthleven School from 4pm 

Friday 12th November – Fluoride Application for Puffins Class 

Tuesday 30th November – Bikeability for Year 5 – Letters to follow 

Friday 3rd December – Nasal Flu – Reception to Year 6 – Further details to follow… 

Tuesday 7th December – Cross Country – Mullion School from 4pm  

Friday 10th December – Christmas Jumper Day!  

Wednesday 15th December – Infant Nativity 2pm 

Wednesday 15th December – Junior Carol Service at St Wynwallow Church – 6.30pm  

Thursday 16th December – Infant Nativity 2pm  

Friday 17th December – Break Up for the Christmas Holiday 

 

********************************************************************************* 
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